WESTMINSTER, Sept. 23.--The
firsat P.-T. A. meeting of the year
is being held the evening of Oc-
tober 2 at the Presbyterian church
hall. There will be a short pro-
gram and the membership drive
will be started.

The teachers reception will be
held Friday evening, October 13,
and will be at the Midway Clhty
clubhouse, with Mrs. Bert Heath
in charge of the program. Repre-




